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May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Enrichment and Activities Week Wednesday 03 July and Thursday 04 July 

We have now finalised our schedule for Enrichment Week and are delighted to offer the students 
in Years 7-10 a whole host of activities.  Students will be sent a PowerPoint on Monday 20 May 
with the range of activities that are available and details as to what each activity entails.  Some of 
the activities will have a cost attached and the information that parents/carers will receive will 
have an approximate cost.  At this stage we are unable to give a final cost as we will need final 
student numbers to calculate transport costs. This information will be put onto ParentPay shortly 
after half term.  

If your child is a FSM student and you are eligible for the trips subsidy, then the form will offer you 
the opportunity to redeem this in Enrichment Week. 

The forms and information will be sent out on the morning of Monday 20 May so please have a 
discussion with your child as to which activities they would to attend as the form will close on 
Friday 24 May.  Activities will not be on a first come, first served basis and any activities which are 
oversubscribed will be drawn with a ballot.  This will enable us to finalise our numbers for each 
activity and put the relevant information regarding payment (if any) on to ParentPay.  Please note 
that we will use ParentPay for any consents that we need, even if payment is not needed.  

If your child is in Year 10 and is completing their Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award this year then 
the expeditions will occur during this week.  Please tick the Duke of Edinburgh box on the form 
for both days. 

If your child is in the Dance Showcase in the evening of Wednesday 03 July, please tick the 
Dance Showcase box as the all-day rehearsals for this are on the Wednesday.    

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr Purdey 

Enrichment Lead 


